
 
Newsletter deadline update:  

Guaranteed deadline Wednes-
days at 4 PM. All submissions 

before this guaranteed to be in 
newsletter. Late Deadline  
Thursdays 4 PM. Will likely 

make it to newsletter, but not 
guaranteed. 

 
Sponsorship Opportunities:  

• Kiddush: $120 
• Seudas Shlishi: $85 

• Yartzeit Board: $250 
• Eitz Chaim: $120 

• Weekly Newsletter: $50 
 

Tribute Cards— Support YI 
& mark any occasion by  

purchasing on YI’s website.  
 

Membership 
$1,525 Regular Family 
$775 Single / Retired  

Family / Young Family (under 
30 years) 

$400 Young Single (under 
30) 

$500 First year at YI—Family 
$250 First year at YI—Single 
$500 Associate Membership 

For more info, contact  
Yehoshua Dov Glatt at  
yoshdov@gmail.com      

 
Newsletter submissions 

deadline  
4:00 pm Wednesdays. 

Parshat Bo — Shvat 10, 5781— January 22, 2021 

Mincha & Maariv 4:45 pm 

Candle Lighting 4:49 pm 

Sunset 5:07 pm 

Shacharit 8:30 am 

Shacharit 

(outdoors) 
9:00 am 

Jr minyan with 

Binyamin Stone  
9:45 am 

Mincha 4:40 pm 

Shmuz 5:31 pm 

Maariv 5:51 pm 

Shabbos Ends 6:00 pm 

Shabbos Next Week 

Young Israel of Cherry Hill  817 Cooper Landing Road, Cherry Hill, NJ 08002   Phone: (856) 442-9424   yicherryhill.com 

Your simcha is our simcha... if anyone has a simcha or news they would like shared in the newsletter, please e-mail Martelle 

at ma5he5sp90@gmail.com. Please remember newsletter deadline is 4pm on Wednesdays.   

This month's newsletter is sponsored by 

Nosson Stobezki for a Refuah Shleimah to 

all the Yidden suffering from COVID-19 

and all of Cholei Yisrael   

 

Kiddish Sponsored by Duke McCarthy: All 

glory, honor, praise, blessings, and exalta-

tions to The One True Living G-d! The G-d 

of Israel and the whole world! May He 

continue to bless, guide, and have mercy 

on all Israel and Jews ever, for all good 

things for the good! Especially Young 

Israel of Cherry Hill and families, please, 

amen! Shabbat Shalom! Baruch Hashem! 

 

Brighten Up Someone's Purim!  

Not able to be with friends and family this 

year? We can help! Send your family and 

friends a Purim themed card wishing 

them a Happy Purim and support YI pro-

gramming.  In addition to the community 

mishloach manos program, 

the Young Israel of Cherry Hill is once 

again selling Purim cards this year. The 

cost is as follows: 1 – 9 cards $3.50 each; 

10 – 24 cards $3.00 each; 25 and above 

$2.50 each. To order your cards, please 

place your order by calling or texting 

Joyce Joseph at 609-471-2770. Cards can 

be paid for on the Shul website or by cash 

or check upon pickup  

Shacharit (Sun) 8:30 am 

Shacharit (M-F) 6:45 am 

Mincha & Maariv 4:55 pm 

Maariv 9:15 pm 

Nightfall/Shma 

after 
6:07 pm 

Daf Yomi 8:10 pm 

Founders Coffee Shabbos Perk  Old Glory 

Mazal Tov to The Gluck family on the birth 

of a baby boy! 

Condolences to Rivka Sara and Eli Beck on the passing of Rivka Sara's father. Rivka Sara will be sitting shiva at 409 Sycamore Ave Lower 

Merion, PA from tomorrow morning to Monday morning. You can call or come at anytime. In person will be outside under a tent. Her 

phone number is 6109551865.   

Mazal Tov to The Juni family on the birth of a 

baby girl! 
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